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Senator Ludwig asked: 
 
What is the Department/Agency’s policy with regard to hiring non-Australian citizens?  
 
Answer: 
 
The Department of Social Services hires non-Australian citizens in exceptional circumstances 
only in accordance with the Citizenship in the Australian Public Service authored by the 
Australian Public Service Commission. 


